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February 24, 2023 

Paula Parker, Clerk, Office of the CAO 
Town of Kingsville 
2021 Division Road North 
Kingsville, ON, N9Y 2Y9 
 
RE: Letter of Objection to Proposed Cell Tower Location 

Dear Town of Kingsville Council, 

At its Regular Meeting on February 21, 2023, Council of the Town of Essex discussed the new location 
being vacant land on the east side of Gosfield Townline West of the proposed telecommunications 
facility/cell tower in the Town of Kingsville.  

As a result of the discussion that ensued, Council made the following resolution: 

“That Council direct Administration to write a letter to the Town of Kingsville, and Council Members, 
indicating Council’s concerns regarding the new location of the proposed telecommunications 
facility/cell tower and its proximity to future development in the Town of Essex.” 

Accordingly, Council determined that the new location of the cell tower would negatively impact the 
future development of the Town of Essex regarding commercial and residential developments 
scheduled to begin construction in the near future. Although Council has concerns regarding the new 
location, Council is not opposed in principle to the proposed Cell Tower itself. However, the Town of 
Essex Council respectfully asks that a more suitable location for the Cell Tower be considered. 

We thank you in advance for your consideration and please advise further if you have any questions or 
need any further information in this regard. 

Yours truly, 

 

Shelley Brown 
Acting Clerk, Legal and Legislative Services 
sbrown@essex.ca 
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